
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Secondary Story 
This story can fit 75-125 words. 

Your headline is an important part of the 
newsletter and should be considered carefully. 

In a few words, it shoul 
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Company Name 

ROUTE 66 MURAL CITY 5K AND FUN RUN JUST AROUND THE CORNER! 

SAVE THE DATE AND JOIN US FOR THE FUN ON OCTOBER 18, 2014 

Please join us at Cuba Fest for our 8th Annual fundraiser, Route 

66 Mural City 5K and Fun Run!  This is our big fundraiser of the 

year.  Because we are a non-profit organization all the money we 

collect from parent fees goes back into the center for operations. 

Our expenses exceed our income and this is how it is supplemented. 

We look forward to having our families join us.  We will have a 

bounce house on the library lawn on the 18th and 19th.There’s  fun 

for the entire family.  We have sent home flyers and information. 

 

 

 

ANNUAL READ FOR THE RECORD 
On October 21st at 10 a.m. we have pledged to “Read for the Record”.  
The “Record” this year is to get people to stop and read to children to 
raise awareness of the very real early literacy crisis affecting the future of 
our children.  This is our 7th year of involvement in the national 
awareness campaign.  This year we will be reading “Bunny Cakes ” by 
Rosemary Wells.   Sales from the book are used for books for children in 
low income neighborhoods.   We are proud to be taking part in this very 
important event.   

 

 

 



GOING ON THIS MONTH: 

 

 Central US Shake Out day is October 16th at 10:16 am.  This is when we 

practice our Earth Quake Drill!  It is a regional effort to get prepared for an 

actual earth quake.  

 4&5 Class Story Time day is Wednesdays 

 Route 66 Mural City 5K & Fun Run October 18th, Registration 7-Race starts at 

8 

 

 

 

 

 
We will leave at 8:30am and return 
around lunch time or shortly after.  

 

 

 

 

 

PUMPKIN PATCH TRIPS PLANNED 

We have planned our trips to 
the Pumpkin Patch!  We will 
be going to Pete’s Pumpkin 
Patch in Rolla again this 
year.  They have pumpkins 
for picking, hay rides, a corn 
pit and hay tower, a bounce 
house and barrel cars and 
train rides for the children.  
The cost is $6 and the 
children will get a pumpkin 
and all the attractions 
included.  We invite parents 
to join us and help out with 
the kids!  The cost for the 
adult volunteers is $2. 

Two’s will go on the 21st of 
October. 

Three’s go on the 16th and 
Fours on the 28h.   

 

 



 

REMINDERS 

THE CENTER’S MISSION IS TO PROVIDE A SAFE, STRUCTURED 
AND SUPPORTIVE PROGRAM FOR THE PARTICIPATING 
CHILDREN; WHILE AT THE SAME TIME, PROVIDING THE 

OPPORTUNITY FOR LEARNING AND FUNCTIONING HAPPILY IN 
AN ENVIRONMENT WITH OTHERS THEIR OWN AGE. 

 

 

201 RUTZ SUBDIVISION RD. 
CUBA, MO., 65453 

PHONE: (573) 677-2252 
FAX: (573) 677-2273 
tswitzer@fidmail.com 

aalc@fidnet.com 
 

AALC 

 4 & 5 YEAR OLD STORY TIME EVERY WEDNESDAY 

 WE COLLECT MACE RECEIPTS  

 WE COLLECT BEST CHOICE LABELS 

 WE COLLECT BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 

 CLOCK YOUR CHILD IN AND OUT DAILY 

 WE NEED CURRENT SHOT RECORDS WHEN YOUR CHILD IS  IMMUNIZED 

 CALL BY 9 IF YOU’RE RUNNING LATE AND YOUR CHILD WILL EAT LUNCH HERE 

 BREAKFAST IS OVER AT 8:15 

 MS. TERESA’S HOURS ARE 8-4:30.  IF YOU NEED TO SPEAK WITH HER AT A 
DIFFERENT TIME PLEASE CALL AND SHE WILL ARRANGE TO MEET YOU AT AALC IF 
NEEDED 

 

 

 

 

All aboard learning center 

We’re on the Web! 

allaboardlearningcenter.org 
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